
 

Public Notice  
The City of Twin City will not be holding a public 
hearing on June 4, 2019 at 6PM concerning pending 
rezoning applications. The notices in the May 22nd 
and May 29th editions of The Forest-Blade or the 
property postings were not authorized by the City 
of Twin City.  

If there should be any questions, please contact City 
Clerk Constance D. Hughes for more information.  

 

Constance D. Hughes, City Clerk  


